A BOMBER COMMAND MUSEUM OF CANADA BULLETIN

2013-09-26



RECORD VISITOR NUMBERS AS WE "FIRED-UP FOUR" THREE TIMES

We had a very large crowd for our night run-up and an even larger one following the hangar program on Saturday. If you weren't here, or even if you were, check out Jim Blondeau's fine video at:

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IHZzjELXFXg&feature=share&list=UUs7BV856MQoqC06KKcKl3uQ



THE ROAR OF FOUR AT NANTON

- courtesy Dave O'Malley and our Friends at Vintage Wings

http://www.vintagewings.ca/VintageNews/Stories/tabid/116/articleType/ArticleView/articleId/434/language/en-CA/The-Roar-of-Four.aspx





PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION. We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can. For Membership and Donation information visit: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.

If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.

Our Bulletins are also posted on Facebook and Twitter. Our videos are posted on YouTube.

This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.